
YOU ARE INVITED TO OUR
OPEN KITCHEN

EVENT

The Culinera team will be running an “Open Kitchen” event for Wendover 
Junior School. This is a great opportunity to meet the Culinera team, try 
samples and to provide feedback on the service.

Date: Tuesday 23rd January 2024
Location: The Main Hall, Wendover Primary School
Time: 3.10pm until 3.45pm

Culinera is a small business 
and are proud to work with 
Wendover Juniors. We hope 
this is a great opportunity to 
discuss feedback to help us all 
enjoy school meals long term.


